
Minutes for Student Media Advisory Board Meeting  
 
Meeting #2 
 
April, 25, 2013 
 
Meeting began at 10:00 in H/SS 112 
 
Members Present: Dr. Sheree’ Keith, Dr. Kevin Cantwell, Mr. Bill Hervey, Dr. Nancy Bunker, Mr. Charlie 
Agnew, Mr. Jonathan Jackson, Ms. Nadine Epperson, and Mr. Immanuel Burney.  
  
Absent: Dr. Debra Matthews, Ms. Dee Lindsey, Ms. Nedra Hobson, Mr. Bill Weaver, Mr. Kevin Bryant, Ms. 
Shanna Dixon and At-Large Student- position vacant at the time of the meeting. 
 
Agenda items covered: 
 
1. Minutes from first meeting were approved with the addition of the word “Media” in the title. Motion was 
made by Mr. Jonathan Jackson, seconded by Mr. Charlie Agnew, motion carried. 
 
2. Discussion and approval of Student Media Bylaws with a few amendments.  
 

�x Motion was made to change the name of the student television station from MSC-TV to KnighTVision 
by Mr. Charlie Agnew, seconded by Mr. Bill Hervey, motion carried.  

 
�x Motion was made to strike references to the Muses publication from the bylaws by Mr. Jonathan 

Jackson, seconded by Mr. Charlie Agnew, motion carried. This publication was a function of a class on 
the Cochran campus, not a student media function.  

 
�x Discussion ensued to delete the phrase “KnighTVision was created to be a training lab, not an open 

forum, and materials are subject to prior review of the Student Media Coordinator,” on page 1 of the 
Student Media Bylaws. Instead KnighTVision will be included in the previous sentence on this same 
page which should now read: “Fall Line Review, KnighTVision, and The Statement are open forum 
enterprises and are staffed with students who are free to select the materials to be published witho



4. Discussion of ad in recent issue for Coastal Georgia College. Dr. Sherri Rowland spoke with Dr. Cantwell 
about the importance of enrollment at our own institution and questioned why we would advertise for another 
institution. The editor of The Statement, Nadine Epperson, stated that the newspaper would come up with a 
campus rate sheet for organizations and groups on campus to advertise in the paper at a lower rate. There was 
also discussion about the need for funding for the newspaper as the last 3 editions for this year were paid for out 
the ad revenue.  
 
5. Discussion of budget. Dr. Cantwell hopes to get more funding during the next Student Affairs budget 
discussion meeting.  
 
6. Discussion of editors for next year. Ads will be placed in The Statement’s last issue for editors for the 
newspaper and the Fall Line Review.  
 
7. At 11:02 motion to adjourn was made by Mr. Jonathan Jackson, seconded by Mr. Charlie Agnew, motion 
carried.  

 
 


